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CUSD TITLE VI  
INDIAN EDUCATION PARENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

CUSD PROFESSIONAL LEARNING CENTER 
JANUARY 11, 2024  
MEETING MINUTES  

 

Members in attendance: 
Dawn DeShields     Tristan G.                  Jeff Mills 
Cyndi Alexander     Richard Gonzales    Natalie Deanda 
Robyn Snyder         Gabrielle Mills          Kym McMills 
James Galvan         Syana M.  

Attendance 

The meeting was called to order at 5:38 PM by Gabrille Mills, Chairperson. 
. 

Call to Order  
 

The meeting minutes from the September 7, 2023 meeting were needing to be approved due to 
quorum not being meet.  
The committee reviewed and approved the meeting minutes from 9/7/ 23.  James Galvan gave 
the motion to approve the meeting minutes and Jeff Mills second the motion. 
The committee reviewed the meeting minutes from the October 12, 2023 meeting.  Robyn 
Snyder first motioned to approve the minutes.  Natalie Deanda second the motion.  The 
minutes were approved.  

Approval of Minutes 

An election was needed to appoint an officer due to the resignation of Jeremy Aliason from his 
position.  The committee nominated Cyndi Alexander for the position.  Cyndi accepted the 
nomination, and the committee unanimously voted her into the open office position. 
We still need to appoint one more officer and hope to fill this position at the next meeting. 
The committee voted to still have a Family Night.  We asked the committee to provide names 
for possible presenters.  Robyn and Kym will work with school sites to lock in a date and 
location. 
1st Annual Native American Student Success conference:  we asked for feedback from the 
committee members that were present as well as the student feedback.  We received positive 
feedback.  The date for the 2nd Annual Native American Student Success conference is already 
set for Tuesday, November 19, 2024, which will be held at Clark Intermediate and the MET. 
The committee was asked to provide names for keynote speakers, and we will begin reaching 
out to community partners to secure them in advance. 
Annual Parent Survey is February 13- February 23, 2024.   The committee was asked to review 
the survey. 
To date the program enrollment is 463.  The historical census of the program over the last 5 
years was presented at the meeting. 
The committee would like to provide new families with more information and inclusive local 
services from FAIHP and hope that can be an option at Family night.  The committee would like 
to have the seniors and families personally invited and acknowledged at Family Night.  Some 
ideas were discussed. 
The committee had some questions about regalia at graduation.  These were noted and would 
be followed up on.   
 

New Business 

Our Chairperson, Gabrielle Mills, asked for a motion to adjourn the meeting.   Cyndi Alexander 
was in the 1st motion, Natalie Deanda 2nd.  Meeting was adjourned at 7:10pm 

Adjournment 


